
MEMORANDUM

To:

From:

Mayor Hunter and Assembly Members
Mark Gorman. Municipal Administrator

Michael Harmon, P.E., Public Wgdss Director
Melissa Haley, Controller ,/W"^
Dan Tadic, P.E., Municipal Engineer
Michael Golliver, Buildings, Grounds, and Parks Supervisor

Reviewed: Brian Hanson, Municipal Attornf

Date: June 7, 2017

Subject: Crescent Harbor Playground Renovation
Land and Water Conservation Fund Grant Request

Background

Staff supports the application to the Land and Water Conservation Fund for grant funds
for the Crescent Harbor Playground Renovation Project. As the grant applicant, if
awarded, this grant will be administered through the City and Borough of Sitka.

Staff appreciates and commends the efforts of the volunteer group in making this
project possible.

Recommendation:

Approve Resolution 2017-08 authorizing the application for a grant to the Land and
Water Conservation Fund for the Crescent Harbor Playground Renovation Project.
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